
A meeting of The  Assessors of Monhegan Plantation was held at Monhegan Library on 
May 1,2018 at 5:30 
 
Attendees:​Tara Hire, Rory Collin, Jen Marr, Stew Way, Mott Feibusch, Andrew Darlrymple  
Meeting: ​Called to order at 5:35PM 
 
Warrant: ​#05012018 was for $4,377.76 was signed 
 
Old Business: 
 
 Town records: ​No update 
 
New Business: 
 

● Motion passed for town will not charge Tom Molton for his skid steer rides back and for 
repair. 

● Road Commissioner said he get more material for wharf by beginning of June when 
barge continues running again. 

● Road Commissioner says he will fix door at barn so it will close properly. Need to find 
someone to install storm windows on records buildings. 

● Reduce rat cafe’ to town property where needed 
● Solid waste rules changed back to summer season and no more $15 contractor bags  
● Finding someone to do Piling replacement budget $8,000, chafing gear budget $3500 

ladder replacement budget $2,500 and station replacement budget $100 on the wharf. 
Make annual inspections on hoist and maintenance to be done. 

● Fire company will have engine one repairs continuing 
● MIC meeting is being attended by Mott Feibusch and Carley Mayhew 
● Motion for Bill Boynton brother burial in cemetery was seconded, voted on and passed 
● Broadband survey response gather on those who haven’t turn survey back  
● Finding Fellow housing starting in september 

       ​Meeting: ​Adjourned at 6:45 


